May 4, 2014

To Whom It May Concern:

From February 16 to March 12 Greg Collett and Lynne Green took care of my home and two
dogs in Chapala, Jalisco, Mexico, while | was in the United States.

My primary expectation of sitters is that they care for my two Bedlington terriers. From the first
minute Greg was down on the floor playing with them. He is obviously a dog lover. While | was
gone they took the dogs to the groomer for a pre-arranged appointment. When | returned it
was obvious that the dogs were well-card-for and fond of Greg and Lynne.

My house was in very good order when | returned. There was a problem with the washing
machine while | was gone and Lynne e-mailed me immediately asking what to do. They felt
responsible and offered to pay for the repair. | assured them that this had happened before and
that it was not their fault. | told them who to contact to repair the machine, which they did. The
machine was repaired right away and they paid the technician. | reimbursed them when |
returned.

Communication between us before their arrival was excellent, primarily through email. Because
Greg and Lynne had spent quite a bit of time at Lake Chapala before and they had a car they had
driven down in, | did not have to orient them to the area, only to the house and the routines of
the dogs.

| was very pleased with the house/dog sitting job Greg and Lynne did for me. | would be very
pleased to have them again whenever | travel and need someone to care for my dogs and home.
Please feel free to contact me should you have any further questions.

Susan Wright
susyguera@yahoo.com
(52) 376-765-7318

Chapala, Jalisco, Mexico



